8/11/03

Patios by B & B
810 W. Katella Ave.
Orange, Ca 92867

Gentlemen:

I can’t tell you how pleased we are with our new aluminum patio overhead. It surpassed
our expectations. The men who installed it were artists. Nothing was held back and they
did more than they had to in order to accommodate us. Everything was accomplished
with expert know-how.

They demolished the old wooden one, carted it all away in minutes. They were attacked
by wasps which had built a home inside some of the beams, but successfully managed to

get everything done in short time.

Everyone who sees it can’t believe the material is aluminum. With the wood grain
simulated on all the beams and lattice, one cannot tell the difference without touching.

I wholeheartedly recommend your company and product to anyone who is looking to
improve their home. Just to think it will never need painting nor replacement is incentive

enough to pay a little extra for aluminum installation that will last forever.

Sincerely,

Ken & Evelyn Hardiman

Mission Viejo, Ca 92691-1726



